
PP – Report From MOD Lyneham 

• I have requested better management of the overgrowth of plants etc along 
the fence line, all areas. 

  
• I am still trying to get some detail on the woodland management, 

however be advised this sits outside my remit so information is slow in 
coming. If Stuart could provide me with some evidence of the ‘local 
backlash’ that would be great, and help me staff this issue on your behalf. 
However, if this is MOD land, which I assume it is, then it is technically 
private property, I therefore politely request you manage your 
expectations accordingly. 

  
• Lighting, SSE who own the cabling have said the power issue to the 

lighting is not their responsibility (shock!). We are now looking at 
procuring a solar option, noting the MOD is striving to meet with carbon 
neutral footprints – more to follow but this will not be quick as I have to 
find the money. 

  
• A request for the ‘plan’ has been sent to the Lillybrook team regarding the 

drainage excavation on the north side of MOD site. 
 


